
 

 
 

 

 

FOURTH EUROPEAN SYMPOSIUM IN CELTIC STUDIES 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

The Department of Celtic Studies (Institute of English, American and Celtic Studies) of the University 
of Bonn will host the Fourth European Symposium in Celtic Studies from 27th to 30th August 2025. 

We invite papers on any aspect of Celtic Studies, including linguistics, language didactics, 
literature, history, archaeology and culture from any period (20 min. paper and 10 min. discussion). 
We also welcome proposals for 90-minute-long thematic sessions, round tables, and workshops. 
The conference languages will be German, English, French, and all Celtic languages. Please note that 
simultaneous interpretation of papers will not be available; we would thus kindly ask all speakers to 
prepare their slides and handouts in English. The symposium will be held as an in-person event. 

All proposals will be peer-reviewed. Please note that the number of slots is limited, therefore 
the organizing committee may possibly have to make an additional selection. 

Abstracts can be submitted by sending a pdf file (max. 1700 characters incl. spaces) to email 
escs4@uni-bonn.de by 28th February 2025.  

Chosen abstracts will be made publicly available as a booklet of abstracts, for which we will also 
need the following information: 

name / affiliation / contact information 
short biography and research field: up to 400 characters (with spaces) 

 
Notification of acceptance will be issued by 31st March 2025.  
Any questions or concerns can be addressed to escs4@uni-bonn.de.  
We look forward to receiving your contributions. 

 

Best regards from Bonn, 

Elena Parina 
Irene Balles 
Elisabeth Brendes 
Dagmar Bronner 
Gisbert Hemprich 
Jasper Kaufhold 
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